
Lansdowne Street, Coventry, CV2 4FN



Property
Description
A traditional mid-terrace house
offering an ideal investment
opportunity or as a first time purchase.
The property is conveniently situated
amongst local amenities and is also
within easy access of the City Centre
and Coventry University, which is a 10
minute walk away (0.7miles or 4 min
drive). 

The accommodation briefly comprises
front dining room, rear living room,
kitchen, rear lobby and bathroom all to
the ground floor. Upstairs, two double
bedrooms with access to the fully
boarded loft space which has potential
to convert into extra room(s) (STPP).

Externally the property benefits from a
courtyard style rear garden and on
street parking to the front.

Further benefits include: UPVC double
glazing, gas central heating, new
thermostat, as well as multiple
radiators in some rooms.



Key Features 

• Ideal Investment Opportunity

• 0.7 Miles - Coventry University
(4 min drive or 11 min walk)

• Close to Coventry City Centre

• No Onward Chain

• Two Reception Rooms

• Two Double Bedrooms

• Ground Floor Bathroom

• Fitted Kitchen

• Rear Garden

• EV Charger Parking Nearby

Offers Over
£140,000









Floorplan

EPC Rating - D

Tenure - Freehold

Council Tax Band - A

Local Authority
Coventry City Council

We routinely refer clients to both our recommended Legal Firm and a panel of Financial Services Providers. It is
your decision whether you choose to deal with these companies. In making that decision, you should know that we
receive a referral fee




